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                           (Affiliated with Garden Clubs of Australia Inc.)        

Newsletter
Newsletter No.  249

                                               Month: APRIL 2012


[image: image6.jpg]



	Meetings: General Meetings are held on the Second Thursday of each month, from January to November

	Where: Meetings are held at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Avenue (cnr of Great Western Highway), Wentworth Falls

	When: Meetings commence at 9:45 am and finish at approximately 12:00 pm. The Library and Plant Stall are open before each meeting. There is a break during each meeting for morning tea.

	Today’s Meeting
	12 April 2012
Little Harvest Festival

	Next Meeting:
Guest Speaker:

NO MEETING IN JUNE
	There will be no guest speaker or Library today
10th May 2012

Peter Shoemark

Garden Sculptures – new genre from junk art



All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival on the attendance  sheets in the foyer.  
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    Dates for Your Diary

	Wentworth Falls Garden Club Events

	(
	Friday 27th April

	
	Awesome Autumn 2 gardens – Mt Victoria and Clarence

	
	2 seats now available  $25 per person   

Bus departs 9.30am sharp from Wentworth Falls and 9.50am sharp from Blackheath

	(
	Friday 25th May

	
	Auburn Botanical Gardens including a tour of the Japanese gardens - Full

	(
	Friday 28th September  

	
	Mount Annan Botanic Garden

	
	Includes guided tour by ranger from the comfort of our coach.  Light lunch at Melaleuca House.

	
	Cost $30

	(
	LONG TERM NOTICE

	
	Christmas Lunch 2012

	
	Thursday 6th December

	
	Wentworth Falls Country Club


Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.
Please remember that to take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member
Subscriptions are due in May.  The membership fee of $20 is payable at the May meeting.
[image: image7.jpg]


A special thankyou to Maureen January for suggesting and arranging for the Vocal Locals to entertain us at our Little Harvest Festival
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From the Vice President…





Hi Fellow Gardeners, 





Autumn has begun.  The trees around Mt Victoria, Blackheath and Mt Wilson are showing the beginning of Autumn  colour.  The onset of the cooler weather has commenced and daylight saving has ended.


Garden centres have bulbs for sale, the catalogues already have been sent out with orders being taken for bulbs of Daffodils, Fritillaria, Galanthus, Cyclamen etc.


Nights are getting cooler and the first Crocus are flowering (Michelle Funnell has sighted two yellow Robins in her garden).  The birds are singing, roses are showing off their last flowers of the season.


Today is “Little Harvest Day” and I hope all goes well.  The Vocal Locals will be singing and the plants, jams, cakes will be for sale.


Hoping all members and visitors have a wonderful day.





Joy and happiness to all,


Jane McKanna.





�	Morning Tea 





Today: Pam Davies and Christine Caton 





10th May: Carol Parkinson and Lindsey Ward





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 47572887





Printed by Wentworth Falls Newsagents


24 Station Street, Wentworth Falls


Tel: 4757 1211





Wentworth Falls Garden Club


PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" ��www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








Club Secretary: Janice Light


Tel: 4782 2481
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